
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Newsletter 10th June 2016 

This week the Jackdaws had their class assembly. It was 
about the 9 Fruits of the Spirits including: Love, Joy, 
Kindness, Humility, Self-control, Goodness, Peace and 
Gentleness. The children have researched role models 
and figures, such as Nelson Mandela & William Booth 
who have shown the 9 fruits throughout their lives. The 
Jackdaws have worked hard as a class to perform an 
assembly outlining the important events in Nelson 
Mandela’s life such as battling apartheid and the 
struggles faced by the people at the time. The children 
spoke about the importance of the Fruits of the Spirit 
and how we believe they are life lessons for people of 
all faiths in the world today. 

 

Tel: 0208 270 4040

Chris Harrison - Headteacher 

Golden Book Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following children who 

have been mentioned in our Golden Book this 

week:- 

 

Merlins Class  – Oisamoje Ereoh 

Herons Class – Devontaye Chantilope 

Jays Class – Ezra Ajayi 

Kingfishers Class  –  

Ravens Class – Ore Orenyi + Hal Hameen Odofin 

Woodpeckers – Nife Irefin 

Puffins Class – Connor Muburi 

Starlings Class – Amelia Bandele 

Wrens Class – Subhaan Charles 

Sparrows Class – Saniayh Rose Charters + Judah 

Blair-Charles 

Owls Class – Paul Adapetin + Hafsa Babar 

Robins Class – Alishba Ali + Jayquan Powell 

 

 

PLEASE KEEP THE SCHOOL OFFICE INFORMED OF ANY CHANGE OF ADDRESS OR EMERGENCY CONTACT NUMBERS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the 17th June we will be supporting St Johns 

Ambulance by taking part in The Big First Aid Lesson. 

It will also be non-uniform day. The children will 

“wear it green and yellow day” with a £1 donation. 
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